
Date: 6 January 2023 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

Birthday wishes for this week 
and over the Christmas holi-

days go to: 

Rocco C and Leo 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

GODREVY:  96.36% 

FISTRAL:    92.92% 

MOUSEHOLE:   96.77% 

TREEN:  85.71% 

Happy New Year to all of you.  The start of term has been very busy and already Christmas is a distant 

memory. Thankfully the newsletter is quite short this week after the lengthy ones we have been sending 

out.  Nonetheless, it still contains important information so please read carefully. 

Clubs 

All children who have returned Club slips have 

got places in the clubs they have requested.  

There are now only a few spaces left in Craft, 

Lego and Football.  Yoga is full. 

Parking 

You may have noticed that we have placed ‘No Parking’ 

cones outside the school, either side of the new cross-

ing area.  This is to help alleviate congestion issues that 

arise when anyone parks in these areas, which could 

also affect safety if access is restricted.  Our neighbours 

on school lane are also unable to get in and out of their 

houses at times, as driveways are blocked.   

Please can we ask that you park a little further down 

the road and also that if you need to turn you use ei-

ther the Boscarnek entrance or the School driveway.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

Lateness 

The start of this term has not been a good one 

in regards to late arrivals.  We appreciate that 

it is hard to return to school after a long holi-

day, especially on darker mornings.  However, 

School starts promptly at 8.50 am (the gates 

open at 8.40) and anyone arriving after this 

time is marked as late.  Arriving late not only 

has an adverse impact on a child’s learning but 

is also disruptive to the rest of the class.  In 

addition , all minutes lost through arriving late 

are recorded against the pupil’s name and this 

information is shared with the Education and 

Welfare Officer on a termly basis.   

Thank you to the Star Inn 

Just before Christmas, the Star Inn hosted the annual OAP Christmas lunch.  Our Year 4 pupils paid them 

a visit and entertained them with some lovely singing.  After we left, there was a collection amongst 

those at the lunch and the Star Inn have kindly donated the funds raised to the School.  We received a 

lovely Christmas gift of £150.  Our thanks, once again, to Mick and all the staff for their support. 

Parenting Offer 

The Parenting team at Cornwall Council have produced 

their Spring newsletter with details of support pro-

grammes they are offering this term.  This is attached 

alongside the newsletter on the website. 

Online Safety 

The January issue of the Online Safety newsletter is 

attached alongside the newsletter on the website 

Minack Theatre - Each child in Godrevy and 

Fistral classes has been given a flyer about 

free workshops at the Minack. 

OUTSTANDING  
ACHIEVEMENT    

GODREVY:   Reuben W 

FISTRAL:   Willow 

MOUSEHOLE:   Kayden 

TREEN:   Rudi 






